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Sunday service 
Thank you to everyone for observing the tier 2 restrictions last week and not lingering in the 
church after the service. Paula, Julie and the service team very much appreciate your 
cooperation in this matter. Unfortunately, it is more of the same this week. 
 
Heating in church 
We very much regret that we cannot have the heating on during the service. This is because 
our heaters are fan-assisted convector heaters, which just move the air round the church. 
We do not have sufficiently good ventilation in order to use them with the congregation in 
the building. The heating is on before the service starts, but please be mindful that as the 
weather gets colder, you may need to wrap up warmer!    
 
A heartfelt thank you 
to the gardening team, who are doing a tremendous job of keeping the church grounds 
looking wonderful. Please do take a moment to admire their skills. 
 
Private prayer hour 
Advance notice that next week's private prayer hour (Wednesday 28th October) will 
probably be the last one, now we are approaching the winter months. Any decision to 
restart will be taken next year. 
 
This year's memorial service for All Souls' Day 
As you know, we usually hold a memorial service in the evening of All Saints' Day, to 
remember the recently departed. We regret that we are unable to hold an evening service 
this year, but the names of the recently departed will be read out during the intercessions at 
our morning service. 
 
APCM 
Our APCM is taking place on Monday evening. Details will be sent out in a separate email. 
 

Lastly, remember the clocks go back one hour tonight.  


